
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Re: Notice of Public Hearing regarding application #2024-1; an application submitted by Terick 

Solutions LLC to change the zoning of a parcel of land. 

 

From:  Vacant    To: B1 – Commercial 

 

 

The hearing will take place at: 

Nelsonville Village Hall 

9500 County Rd SS Nelsonville, WI 54458 

May 21st, 2024 at 6 pm 

 

 

All interested parties are invited to attend the above-described hearing and will have an 

opportunity to speak.  Individuals can also submit written statements to 

clerk@villageofnelsonville.wi.gov or call Dan Bootz at 715-824-2499 
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